
All visitors that work 
unsupervised with 
children MUST 
provide DBS check 
and photographic ID. 

Keeping Children Safe 
Everybody’s Responsibility 

If you have any concerns regarding our 
staff they should be reported 
immediately to the Headteacher. 

 
Concerns or allegations regarding the 
Headteacher should be reported to the 
Chair of Governors Mr Adam 
Krasnopolski. 

 
 

All visitors to the 
school are required 
to sign in and wear 
a lanyard obtained 
from Reception.  

We teach children online safety and how to 
stay safe online at school.  
 
Parents should monitor the use of social 
networking sites and the internet at home. 
 
 
More information can be found on the school 
website.  
 

The school offers early 
help support if you or 
someone you know 

may benefit from this - 
please get in touch. 

 

mailto:mash@torbay.gov.uk

